
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 13, 2014 
 
    
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
           EB-2012-0382 – Durham York Energy Centre Pipeline   

Conditions of Approval                               
  

On March 28, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision and 
Order for the above noted proceeding.  The Board’s Decision and Order included the 
Conditions of Approval for the project. 
 
In Section 3.1 of the Conditions of Approval, the Board requires Enbridge to file a Final 
Monitoring Report within 15 months of the in-service date of the project.  The Final 
Report would be due on February 4, 2015.  As it will be difficult to conduct a proper 
assessment during winter months and verify that there are no outstanding issues 
related to the project, Enbridge is requesting an extension to the above noted filing date.  
Enbridge is requesting approval to file the Final Monitoring Report on or before May 1, 
2015. 
 
Any future developments will be communicated to the Board. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.          
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings  
 
cc:   Pascale Duguay, Manager, Natural Gas Applications, OEB 
 Zora Crnojacki, Ontario Pipeline Coordinating Committee, Chairperson 
 Jaclyn Mui, Senior Project Leader, Major Projects, Enbridge 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
PO Box  650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 

Shari Lynn Spratt
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
phone:  (416) 495-54995 
fax:       (416) 495-6072  
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

 
   


